
 
 
Town of North Stonington 
SCHOOL MODERNIZATION BUILDING COMMITTEE (SMBC) 
North Stonington Gymnatorium Band Room 
Monday December 18, 2017 
Workshop 5:30pm 
 
Attendance: Jay Peterson,  Pam Potemri, Mike Anderson, Walter Mathwich,  Dan Spring. Alice Zeeman, Dave Sellins, Dan Spring. 
 
Construction Manager (Downes) was represented by Steve Smith, Tom Romagnoli and Paul Wojtowicz 
Architect (Quisenberry) was represented by Rusty Malik. 
.  
1. Call to Order: 5:36pm 
 
2. Public Comment:  Mike Urgo updated committee with dates of Selectmen meetings for January 2018.  
 
3. Review Outstanding Value Engineering Items:  Final Updates made to VE Summary log based on group discussion.  

 
4. New Business:  

a. Rebids due January 9, 2018   
b. Schedule Review 
 

5. Public Comment: None 
 
6. Adjournment: 7:40 pm 
 

 
 

 


